

Greenway, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3LF T: 01442 385060 E: admin@stmore.herts.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Kathy Little

16th April, 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, Mrs Little will be retiring from the post of Executive Headteacher of St Thomas More and St Albert the Great Catholic Primary Schools at the end of the summer term.

Over the past few months, governors from both schools have been working alongside colleagues from our Trust and the Diocese to recruit the right successor to Mrs Little, to be the Executive Headteacher of both schools and to lead our schools forward.

We are delighted to be able to share the news that just before the Easter break, following a thorough recruitment and selection process, we appointed Mr Daniel Hewitt to take on the Executive Headship of both schools from the 1st September 2024.

Mr Hewitt is currently the Headteacher of Abel Smith Primary School in Hertford.

The Governors of both schools and the Trust are very pleased with this appointment and look forward to Mr Hewitt taking up his new position in due course.

Please keep Mr Hewitt in your prayers as he prepares to take up this important role for both of our schools. We pray too for Mrs Little that she will have a very enjoyable, happy and successful final term as the Executive Headteacher of our two schools.

Kind regards,

Debra Gee

David Swarbrick

Chair of Governors

Chair of Governors

Devid Swely

St Albert the Great

St Thomas More

All Saints Catholic Academy Trust

Company Number: 7943555 Registered Office: 96 The Crescent, Abbots Langley, Herts, WD5 0DS

T: 01923 918968 E:admin@ascat.co.uk

CEO: Mr. Stephen Wheatley

